
Sigma Rho Chapter – University of Illinois – 202 E. Daniel Street, Champaign, IL

Dear Betas,

Sigma Rho is once again an officially recognized chapter of Beta Theta Pi. In honor of 
this monumental achievement, the brothers of Sigma Rho will be hosting an installation 
banquet on April 29 in Champaign. We would like to personally invite you to join us in 
our celebration. The banquet will begin promptly at 6pm at the Eastland Suites 
Conference Center Ballroom. The chapter will provide dinner and drinks at the venue 
during the celebration. 

Stop by 202 East Daniel at noon on the 29th for an open house and to walk through 
the historical chapter house before it undergoes a $2 million renovation project in the fall.
After the banquet, come meet and network with other Sigma Rho’s at Kam’s. Call up 
your old pledge brothers and get together for this incredible celebration.
 

Mark your calendars and remember to RSVP for the event!  This is only the second 
chartering in the history of Sigma Rho dating back to 1902.  This is one of the most 
significant achievements in the history of the chapter and we are excited to see you there. 
Make sure to RSVP today for dinner and hotel rooms. 

Yours in __kai__

Kyle Tebelman ‘18
President

RSVP: kyletebelman@gmail.com 
Phone: (815) 450-1908
Eastland Suites Hotel and Conference Center, 1907 N. Cunningham Ave, Urbana, IL
Phone: (217) 367-8331


